
BLC001310-0001 

Mrs B Packman 

23 December 2008 

Dear Mrs Packman 

Geoffrey Packman (Deceased) 
Gosport War Memorial 

Thank you for your letter dated 13 December 2008. I am very grateful for you returning the documentation. 

I need to ask you to sign one further document. This is for the application itself. It is essential that we include 
this with the details that we sent to the Legal Services Commission. 

Please can you sign the document where I have marked it and return it to me as soon as possible. I would be 
very happy to answer questions that you may have about this and look forward to hearing from you. 

Best wishes. 

Yours sincerely 

John White 
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